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From: Lila Kohrman-Glaser [mailto:lila@350nh.ojq]
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 10:00 AM
To: PUC:
Subject: Granite Bridge Comment

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

I want to urge you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the

construction of the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank.

Increasing our use of fracked methane gas will contribute to the climate

crisis. I am concerned about the rising sea damaging the NH coast and

about increasingly volatile weather patterns hurting our farmers.

I would like to see NH invest in local renewable energy solutions instead of

sending billions of dollars out of state.

Liberty aims to force this project on rate payers so that they can make a

profit and communities along the route don’t want the granite bridge.

Thank you for your consideration,

Lila

Lila Kohrman-Glaser

lila@350nh org

11OB Henry LawAve

Dover, New Hampshire 03820


